
 

      17500 Midvale Avenue N  ♦  Shoreline, Washington 98133 
(206) 801-2700  ♦  shorelinewa.gov 

 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 

Mayor Keith Scully 

Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson 

Councilmember Doris McConnell 

Councilmember Laura Mork 

Councilmember Eben Pobee 

Councilmember John Ramsdell 

Councilmember Chris Roberts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2024 

 

 

Dear Shoreline Resident, 

 

The construction of the Meridian Avenue N Safety Improvements project will begin this 

summer. Public Outreach and Community Engagement was done in 2022 with planned 

construction in 2023.  Due to project planning conflicts, construction was postponed to 2024.  

The project will provide pedestrian and transportation safety improvements along Meridian 

Avenue N for all modes of transportation.   

 

Safety improvements include: 

• Restriping to add a bike lane in each direction of Meridian Avenue N and include center 

turn lanes. As a reminder, street parking will be removed in some sections of Meridian 

Ave N and will be reduced to one side of the street in others to add bike lanes.  Refer to 

attached exhibit. 

• Adding a pedestrian refuge island at the pedestrian activated rectangular rapid flashing 

beacon (RRFB) at N 170th Street. 

• Installing a new RRFB at the N 163rd Street. 

 

You will receive a construction notification postcard in the mail before 

construction begins. 

 

For more project details, please refer to the QR code. 

 

If you have any questions about the project or what you can expect 

during construction, please contact me at hdelacruz@shorelinewa.gov.   Thank you in advance 

for your patience as we work to improve safety along Meridian. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Hazel DelaCruz 

Engineer I, Capital Projects 

 
CC:  Leif Johansen, Engineering Manager 

 Janette Mallari, Construction Manager 

 

Attachment:  Typical Cross Section 




